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Hopscotch Adoptions, Inc. 

1208 Eastchester Drive 

Suite 120 

High Point, NC 27265 

hopscotchadoptions.org 

PH 1.336.899.0068 

 

 

 

 

Country Specific Post Placement and Post Adoption 

Report Schedule 

 
Country Timeframes 

for Reports 
Social Worker 
Generated or 
Family 
Generated 

Specific Report Form? Notarized or 
Apostilled? 

How Many 
Color Photos? 

Armenia 3 months  
6 months 
12 months 

2 years 

3 years 

4 years 

 
 
(From the 
date that your 
child’s court 
decree came 
into effect) 
 
Submit 5 
apostilled 
reports across 
5 calendar 
years. 
 

Reports one 
(1) and two 
(2) are 
required to be 
generated by 
a Social 
Worker. 
Reports three 
(3) through six 
(6) are 
generated by 
the family. 
 
 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 
Send 2 
notarized 
Social Worker 
Generated 
Reports to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions and 
2 notarized 
reports to the 
family. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch’s template. 
 
 
For reports 3-6 use  
 My Child's Post 
Adoption Report 
provided to the families 
for family generated 
reports. 

Reports one (1) 

and two (2) 

Must Be Signed 

by The Social 

Worker or The 

Social Worker’s 

Supervisor, 

Notarized, and 

Apostilled. 

Submit each 

Apostilled 

Report with 

Photos to 

Hopscotch's 

Office  

 
*Families Are 

Responsible for 

The Cost of 

Each Report’s 

Apostille and 

Certified 

Translation, 

Required by 

Armenia’s 

Central 

Authority 

 
Reports three (3) 

through six (6) 

are Family 

Generated 

Reports and 

need to be 

apostilled.  

 

 

 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
color pictures of 
your child/ren 
with your family 
for each report. 

https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
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Bulgaria 6 months 

12 months 
18 months  
24 months 
30 months 
36 months  
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
court decree 
came into 
effect) 

Six (6) social 
worker 
generated 
reports are 
required. 

 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 
Send 2 
notarized 
reports to the 
family and 2 
notarized 
reports to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 1 
report needs to 

be apostilled 
and will be 
mailed with 
photo pages to 
Bulgaria by 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch’s template. 

Each of the six 

(6) Reports 

Must Be Signed 

by The Social 

Worker or The 

Social Worker’s 

Supervisor, 

Notarized, and 

Apostilled. 

Submit The 

Apostilled 

Report with 

Photos To 

Hopscotch's 

Office  

 
*Families Are 
Responsible for 
The Cost of Each 
Report’s 
Apostille, Pre-
Paid Express 
Mail Service, And 
A Certified 
Translation, 
Required by 
Bulgaria’s 
Central 
Authority. 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

      
Georgia 6 months  

12 months 
18 months 
24 months 
36 months 
 
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
court decree 
came into 
effect) 
 
 
The SSA 
reserves the 
right to 
request an 
informal 
update before 
the age of 
eighteen.  

Five (5) social 
worker 
generated and 
apostilled 
reports are 
required.  
 
 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 

Send 2 
notarized 
Social Worker 
Generated 
Reports to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions and 
2 notarized 
reports to the 
family. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch’s template. 

Reports must 

be signed by the 

social worker or 

the social 

worker’s 

supervisor, 

notarized, and 

apostilled. 

Submit The 

Apostilled 

Report with 

Photos To  

Hopscotch's 
Office 
*Families Are 

Responsible for 
The Cost of Each 
Report’s Apostille 
and Certified 
Translation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
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Ghana 6 months 

12 months 

18 months 

24 months 

3 years 

4 years  

5 years 

 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
court decree 
came into 
effect) 

Reports one 
(1) and two (2) 
are required to 
be generated 
by a Social 

Worker. 
Reports three 
(3) 

through seven 
(7) are 
generated by 
the family. 

 

 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 

Send 2 
notarized 
Social Worker 
Generated 
Reports to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions and 
2 notarized 
reports to the 
family. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch Adoption’s 
template. 
 
For reports 3-7 use 
My Child's Post Adoption 
Report 
provided to the families 
for family generated 
reports. 

The First Two 

(2) Reports 

Must Be Signed 

by The Social 

Worker or The 

Social Worker’s 

Supervisor and 

Notarized.  

Submit each 

Report with 

Photos To  

Hopscotch's 

Office 

 
Reports three (3) 

through seven 

(7) are Family 

Generated 

Reports. Each 

Family 

Generated 

Report Will Be 

Reviewed and 

Approved by 

Hopscotch’s 

Associate 

Director of 

Clinical 

Services.  

 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

      
Guyana 3 months 

6 months 

12 months 
18 months  
24 months  
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 

court decree 
came into 
effect) 

Reports one 
(1) and two 
(2) are 
required to be 
generated by 
a Social 

Worker. 
Reports three 
(3) through 
five (5) are 
generated by 
the family. 

 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 
Send 2 
notarized 
reports to the 
family and 2 
notarized 
reports to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 1 
report needs to 
be apostilled 
and will be 
mailed to 
Guyana by HA. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch Adoption’s 
template 
 
For reports 3-5 use 
 My Child's Post 
Adoption Report 
provided to the families 
for family generated 
reports. 

All reports 

must be 

signed by the 

social worker 

or the social 

worker’s 

supervisor, 

notarized, and 

apostilled. 

Submit 

The 

Apostilled 

Report with 

Photos to  

Hopscotch's 

Office 

 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 
 

*Families 

Are 

Responsible 

for The 

Cost of 

Each 

Report’s 

Apostille, 

and Pre-

Paid 

Express 

Mail 

Service(s) 

Required 

by 

Guyana’s Central 
Authority. 

https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
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Morocco 3 months  

6 months 
12 months 
18 months  
24 months  
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
Kafala was 
executed) 

At minimum, 

2 social 

worker 

generated 

reports, in 

addition to 

any other 

required state 

supervision 

post 

placement 

report 

requirements, 

until the 

child’s 

adoption is 

finalized in 

the US and 

the child’s 

Adoption 

Court Decree 

and US 

Certificate of 
Citizenship are 
provided to 
Hopscotch. The 
family may be 
eligible for a 

refund of the 
Post Adoption 
Report Deposit. 
If adoption is 
not finalized 
before 3rd 
report is due 
this report 
needs to be 
social worker 
generated. 

Agencies may choose to 

use their post adoption 

report template or 

Hopscotch’s template 

for social worker 

generated reports.  

 

Use this template for 

family generated 

reports   

post placement report 

 
**Reports must 
only contain the 

child’s Moroccan 
birth name. Do not 
use the child’s new 
given name. 

A Minimum of 

the First Two 

(2) Reports 

Must Be Signed 

by The Social 

Worker or The 

Social Worker’s 

Supervisor and 

Notarized. 

 
Submit 

The 

Reports 

with 

Photos To  

Hopscotch's 
Office 
Reports three (3) 
through five (5) 
Are Family 
Generated 
Reports. Family 
generated 
reports are not 
required to be 
notarized. The 
reports will be 
reviewed, 
approved, and 
notarized by 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 
 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 

Send 1 Notarized 
Social Worker 
Generated 
Report to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions and 2 
notarized reports 
to the family. 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

      
Pakistan 3 months 

6 months 

12 months 

18 months 
24 months  
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
guardianship  
decree came 
into effect) 

At minimum, 
report one (1) 
through two 
(2) are social 
worker 
generated 
reports, in 
addition to any 
other required 
state 
supervision 
post placement 
report 
requirements, 
until 
the child’s 
adoption is 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch’s template 
for social worker 
generated reports. 
 
Use this template for 
family generated 
reports post placement 
report  

A Minimum of 
the First Two (2) 
Reports Must Be 
Signed by The 
Social Worker or 
The Social 
Worker’s 
Supervisor and 
Notarized. 
 
 
Submit The 
Reports with 
Photos To 
Hopscotch's 
Office 
 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/231720411676956
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/231720411676956
https://form.jotform.com/231720411676956
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
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finalized in the 
US. 
Upon receipt of 
the child’s 
Adoption 
Court Decree 
and 
US Certificate 
of 
Citizenship are 
provided to 
Hopscotch the 
family 
may be eligible 
for a 
refund of the 

Post 
Adoption 
Deposit. 
 
 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 

Send 1 
Notarized 
Social Worker 
Generated 
Report to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions and 
2 notarized 
reports to the 
family. 

Reports three 
(3) 
through five (5) 
Are Family 
Generated 
Reports and are 
not required to 
be notarized by 
the family. 
The reports will 
be reviewed, 
approved, and 
notarized by 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 
 

      
Serbia 6 months 

12 months 

18 months 
24 months 
  
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
court decree 
came into 
effect) 
 
A minimum 
of 4 reports 
are required 
by the 
Ministry plus 
any 
additional 
reports 
required by 
state law 

Reports one 
(1) and two 
(2) are 
required to 
be generated 
by a Social 
Worker. 
Reports three 
(3) through 
four (4) are 
generated by 
the family. 

 
 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 
Send 2 
notarized 
reports to the 
family and 1 
notarized 
report to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch’s template. 
 
For reports 3-4 use  
My Child's Post Adoption 
Report  
provided to the families 
for family generated 
reports. 

All Social Worker 
generated 
reports must be 
signed by the 
social worker or 
the social 
worker’s 
supervisor and 
notarized. 
Submit 
The Notarized 
Reports with 
Photos To 
Hopscotch's 
Office 
 
Family 
generated 
reports are not 

required to be 
notarized by the 
family. The 
reports will be 
reviewed, 
approved, and 
notarized by 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 
 
 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/91094635392967
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
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Trinidad 
& Tobago 

3 months 
6 months 
12 months 
18 months 
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
court decree 
came into 
effect) 

 

Reports one 
(1) and two 
(2) are 
required to 
be generated 

by a Social 
Worker. 
Reports three 
(3) through 
four (4) are 
generated by 
the family. 
 
Number of 
copies from 
agency: 

Send 1 
Notarized 
Social Worker 
Generated 
Report to 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions and 
2 notarized 
reports to the 
family. 

Agencies may choose to 
use their post adoption 
report template or 
Hopscotch’s template. 
 
For reports 3-4 use 
 My Childs Post 
Adoption Report 
provided to the families 
for family generated 
reports. 

All Social Worker 
generated 
reports must be 
signed by the 
social worker or 
the social 
worker’s 
supervisor and 
notarized. 
Submit 
The Notarized 
Reports with 
Photos To 
Hopscotch's 
Office 
 
Family 
generated 
reports are not 
required to be 
notarized by the 
family. The 
reports will be 
reviewed, 
approved, and 
notarized by 
Hopscotch 
Adoptions. 

 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

      
Ukraine 3 months 

6 months 
12 months 
24 months 
36 months 
Every 3 years 
until child 
turns 18 
years of age. 
 
(From the 
date that 
your child’s 
court decree 
came into 
effect) 
 
 

Reports one 
(1) and 
two (2) are 
required 
to be 
generated by a 
Social Worker. 
Annual reports 
three 
(3) through 
fifteen 
(15) are 
generated 
by the family. 
Upon receipt of 
report one (1) 
and 
two (2), 
Hopscotch 
will submit 
reports 
each to the 
Ukrainian 
Consulate 
on behalf of 
the 
family. 
The remaining 
reports three 
(3) 
through fifteen 
(15) 
are family 
generated 

Ukraine requires family 
generated post adoption 
reports to use a specific 
format provided by the 
Ukrainian Central 
Authority. 
 
The required template 
can be found at: 
http://usa.mfa.gov.ua/ 
en/consularaffairs/servic 
es/account ing/adoption 

 

All Social Worker 
generated 
reports must be 
signed by the 
social worker or 
the social 
worker’s 
supervisor and 
notarized. 
Submit 
The Notarized 
Reports with 
Photos To 
Hopscotch's 
Office 
 
 
Family 
generated 
reports are 
required to be 
notarized before 
family submits 
the report to 
Ukraine. 

Provide a 
minimum of 8-10 
pictures of your 
child/ren with 
your family. 

https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
https://form.jotform.com/231707993974068
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:documentspecialist@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:documentspecialist@hopscotchadoptions.org
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reports to be 
submitted 
directly 
from the family 
to 
the 
Ukrainian 
Consulate, 
using the 
Ukrainian 
Consulate’s 
template. 
Please scan a 
photocopy of 
report three 
(3) through 

fifteen (15) to 
Hopscotch's 
Office and to 
Tonya Boggs .  
 
 

      

 

* Upon Receipt of The Child’s Foreign Adoption Court Decree/Guardianship or Kafala, New Birth 

Certificate, Visa Photo Page, Visa Stamp from Inside the Foreign Passport, a US State Adoption Certificate, 

a US Certificate of Citizenship, and All Required Post Adoption Reports Received in a Timely Manner 

Provided to Hopscotch, The Family May Be Eligible for a Refund of the Post Adoption Deposit. Questions? 

Sandra Lennerholt, M. Psych. Associate Director of Clinical Services 

mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:ukraine@hopscotchadoptions.org
mailto:clinical@hopscotchadoptions.org

